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selection, and technical requirements for completion of procedures. The text
covers equine anesthesia management relevant to respiratory, neuromuscular, and
gastrointestinal diseases, cardiac and orthopedic procedures, diagnostic imaging
and unique therapies, and more. Designed to allow quick and easy reference to
vital information, this valuable clinical resource: Provides complete coverage of
anesthetic management of horses with existing conditions or diseases Describes how
pre-existing conditions can affect anesthesia in equine patients Includes coverage
of accident and error management, induction, and recovery Discusses how anesthesia
management differs for other species such as domesticated donkeys and mules Equine
Anesthesia and Co-Existing Disease is a must-have reference and clinical guide for
everyone involved in the anesthetization of equine patients, including equine
general practitioners, anesthesiologists, specialists in related areas, residents
in veterinary anesthesiology, and equine anesthesia technicians.
Blackwell's Five-Minute Veterinary Consult Jean-Pierre Lavoie 2019-09-04 Written
by today's leading experts, this book keeps practitioners completely current with
the latest in disease management of horses, taking a clear and practical approach
ideal for daily equine practice. Arranged by subject for efficient searching, each
topic covers clinical signs, diagnosis, treatment, and follow-up. Practitioners
gain quick access to information about conditions and disorders encompassing
behavior, cardiology, dermatology, endocrinology, gastroenterology, hematology,
infectious diseases, laboratory tests, musculoskeletal, neonatology, neurology,
ophthalmology, respiratory, theriogenology, toxicology, and urinary diseases.
Blackwell's Five-Minute Veterinary Consult: Equine, Third Edition enhances the
practitioner's skills in evidence-based treatment planning, and is unmatched for
its comprehensive coverage of more than 500 diseases and conditions. This handy,
practical guide will help cut down on time spent navigating through other
resources, so that equine veterinarians and veterinary students can study,
diagnose, and treat with greater efficacy. Key Features The premier all-in-one
equine resource designed specifically for quick information retrieval Divided into
identically formatted topics for easy searching by alphabetical listing or by body
system Coverage of more than 500 diseases and conditions Fast access to the
accumulated wisdom of hundreds of veterinary experts Includes a companion website
with 43 editable client handouts, 3 video clips, 8 color images, and select
further reading
Current Catalog National Library of Medicine (U.S.) First multi-year cumulation
covers six years: 1965-70.
Large Animal Internal Medicine - E-Book Bradford P. Smith 2019-05-21 NEW! Global
conditions of importance are covered, including those previously not discussed,
that exist in Europe, Central and South America, Australia, and New Zealand. NEW!
Coverage of emerging and re-emerging diseases includes the new pathogen discovery.
NEW! Assessment of vaccination status and susceptibility to infection discusses
how antibody titers can predict protection for some pathogens. NEW! Description of
epigenetics and metagenomics provides detailed coverage of these emerging areas of
interest. NEW! Table of zoonoses obtained from large animals includes symptoms and
disinfection needs. NEW! Coverage of genetic disorders, Hydrocephalus in Fresians
and Pulmonary hypoplasia with Anasarca in Dexter cattle help you to treat these

Equine Medicine Secrets Catherine J. Savage 1999 This mini-textbook in a question
and answer format uses an organ systems organisation in presenting all the key
information needed for a complete understanding of modern equine medicine. Covers
all of equine medicine and includes reproductive issues, especially important for
breeding of horses The contributor list is a veritable Who's Who of equine
medicine Perfect for answering questions that come up in the field and is
appropriate for exam preparation
Tierärztliche Praxis 2009
Current Therapy in Equine Reproduction E-Book Jonathan Pycock 2006-11-23 Offering
the most current insights on horse breeding, this book covers the entire
reproductive system, normal and abnormal mare physiology, and a wide range of
reproductive problems commonly seen in both the mare and stallion. Coverage
includes advanced reproductive techniques, with numerous breeding strategies to
help you achieve optimal fertility rates. Features the most current information
available on equine reproduction, including the latest therapies and treatments
for breeding dysfunction, as well as advances in reproductive techniques Focuses
on therapy and treatment to provide practitioners with quick access to key
information Features the shared experience and valuable advice of world-renowned
experts who have first-hand knowledge of which treatments and therapies are most
effective
Equine Neonatology, An Issue of Veterinary Clinics of North America: Equine
Practice, Pamela A. Wilkins 2016-01-19 This issue on Equine Neonatology is guest
edited by Pam Wilkins and covers topics such as: Imaging the Equine Neonatal
Respiratory Tract: CT and Radiographs; Defining the Systemic Inflammatory Response
Syndrome in the Equine Neonate;Ultrasonographic Examination of the Equine Neonate:
Thorax and Abdomen;The Equine Neonatal Cardiovascular System in Health and
Disease;The Transition From Fetus to Neonate: The Renal System;Sepsis and Septic
Shock in the Equine Neonate;The Equine Neonatal Acute Abdomen;Anesthesia of the
Equine Neonate in Health and Disease;The Normal and Abnormal Equine Neonatal
Musculoskeletal System, and more!
Der praktische Tierarzt 1995
Morphologische Untersuchungen an der gastralen Schleimhaut des Pferdes nach
experimenteller Stimulation in einem In-vitro-Testsystem Stefanie von Waldthausen
1997
Japanese Journal of Equine Science 1991
Equine Anesthesia and Co-Existing Disease Stuart Clark-Price 2022-01-13 Equine
Anesthesia and Co-Existing Disease offers practical guidance on anesthetizing
horses with pre-existing diseases or other unique conditions. Filling a
significant gap in available literature, this authoritative reference is the ideal
companion to existing publications on basic management principles, equipment, and
complications in equine anesthesia. Detailed chapters, co-authored by
anesthesiologists and other allied specialists, offer a body-system approach to
anesthesia considerations in horses presenting with a variety of disease
conditions. Each chapter contains foundational knowledge such as pathophysiology
or diagnostic techniques, clinical images, practical information for pharmacologic
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disorders. NEW! Extensively updated content clarifies the latest research and
clinical findings on the West Nile Virus, therapeutic drug monitoring, muscle
disorders, GI microbiota, the genetic basis for Immune-mediated myositis in
Quarter Horses, discoveries in antimicrobial drugs, anthelmintic, and vaccines,
and more!
Equine Anesthesia William W. Muir III 2008-12-18 All veterinary team members
involved in the everyday care of horses that require anesthesia or special
emergency care will benefit from this reliable and inclusive resource. This text
provides all of the information needed to prepare, conduct, and monitor the
administration of drugs in order to produce safe and effective anesthesia, treat
pain, respond to adverse effects, and perform and monitor emergency and critical
care treatment. It is the most comprehensive and detailed book available on these
subjects, addressing the needs and concerns of practitioners in both hospital and
field settings. Discusses all aspects of equine anesthesia, including history,
physiology, pharmacology, drug dosages, patient preparation, inductionmaintenance-recovery of anesthesia management of potential complications, and
more. Provides a detailed review of the respiratory and cardiovascular physiology
of the horse. Provides thorough coverage of preoperative pain management in
horses. Covers emergency medical care and managing anesthetic complications in
both hospital and field situations. Includes information on the latest anesthetic
drugs, including safe and effective protocols for different procedures, and the
most up-to-date monitoring techniques. Each contributor is a recognized expert in
his or her respective equine specialty, renowned for clinical as well as academic
and research expertise. A complete update of all drug information and pain
management techniques. The very latest research findings and clinical applications
of anesthetic agents and techniques. The most recent developments in postanesthetic care and monitoring. A chapter on intravenous anesthetic and analgesic
adjuncts to inhalation anesthesia. A chapter on anesthesia and analgesia for
donkeys and mules. A chapter on perioperative pain management. Many new
illustrations as well as tables, graphs, boxes, key points, and summaries that
make information instantly accessible.
Robinson's Current Therapy in Equine Medicine - E-Book Kim A. Sprayberry
2014-08-19 With coverage of current issues and the latest therapeutic advances,
Robinson’s Current Therapy in Equine Medicine, Volume 7 provides a concise, allnew reference for the management of equine disorders and conditions. Chapters
emphasize the practical aspects of diagnosis and treatment and provide details for
therapeutic regimens. This new volume brings you thorough coverage and
authoritative advice on selected topics in areas that have seen significant
advances in the last five years. Cutting-edge topics include emerging and exotic
infectious diseases that may endanger horses in North America; biosecurity
strategies; imaging updates; medical genetics; multimodal pain management; and
regenerative, geriatric, and oncologic medicine. A logical body-system
organization will save you time in finding the information you need. From wellknown editors Kim Sprayberry and N. Edward Robinson, with chapters written by
nearly 200 equine experts, this invaluable reference provides unparalleled
guidance on the latest issues in equine medicine. Key topics include all-new
coverage of the latest developments in imaging, biosecurity strategies for
individual horse owners and owners of commercial farms and stables, diseases
affecting horses at various ages, and a review of colic and other GI tract
conditions. A recognized panel of nearly 200 expert contributors represents
thriving private equine practices, referral hospitals, and academia, and provides
insight on challenges, developments, and differing perspectives from around the
world. A succinct approach is used to discuss pathophysiology and diagnosis, but
therapeutics are covered in detail. The Current Therapy format focuses on emerging
trends, treatment protocols, and diagnostic updates new to the field, providing
timely information on the latest advances in equine medicine. A body systems
organization makes it easy to find solutions for specific disorders. Suggested
readings at the end of each chapter cite peer-reviewed articles and other sources
for further research and study. ALL-NEW topics provide updates on infectious
robinsons-current-therapy-in-equine-medicine-7e-current-veterinary-therapy

diseases, including herpesvirus, equine granulocytic anaplasmosis, and lawsonia
infection and proliferative enteropathy; pain diagnosis and multimodal management;
management of thoracic and airway trauma, imaging, endoscopy, and other diagnostic
procedures for the acute abdomen; and neurologic injury. 212 concise, NEW chapters
include both a succinct guide to diagnosis of disorders and a detailed discussion
of therapy. NEW images demonstrate advances in various imaging techniques.
Thoroughly updated drug appendices, including all-new coverage of drug dosages for
donkeys and mules, provide a handy, quick reference for the clinical setting.
The Cornell Veterinarian 1993
Veterinary Medicine 1997
Annual State of the College of Veterinary Medicine Report University of Minnesota.
College of Veterinary Medicine 1997
Praxisorientierte Anatomie und Propädeutik des Pferdes Horst Wissdorf 2002
Fowler's Zoo and Wild Animal Medicine Current Therapy, Volume 7 - E-Book R. Eric
Miller 2011-07-11 With coverage of current issues and emerging trends, Fowler's
Zoo and Wild Animal Medicine, Volume 7 provides a comprehensive, all-new reference
for the management of zoo and wildlife diseases. A Current Therapy format
emphasizes the latest advances in the field, including nutrition, diagnosis, and
treatment protocols. Cutting-edge coverage includes topics such as the "One
Medicine" concept, laparoscopic surgery in elephants and rhinoceros, amphibian
viral diseases, and advanced water quality evaluation for zoos. Editors R. Eric
Miller and Murray E. Fowler promote a philosophy of animal conservation, bridging
the gap between captive and free-ranging wild animal medicine with chapters
contributed by more than 100 international experts. The Current Therapy format
focuses on emerging trends, treatment protocols, and diagnostic updates new to the
field, providing timely information on the latest advances in zoo and wild animal
medicine. Content ranges from drug treatment, nutrition, husbandry, surgery, and
imaging to behavioral training. Coverage of species ranges from giraffes,
elephants, lions, and orangutans to sea turtles, hellbenders, bats, kakapos, and
more. An extensive list of contributors includes recognized authors from around
the world, offering expert information with chapters focusing on the latest
research and clinical management of captive and free-ranging wild animals. A
philosophy of animal conservation helps zoo and wildlife veterinarians fulfill not
only the technical aspects of veterinary medicine, but contribute to the overall
biological teams needed to rescue many threatened and endangered species from
extinction. All content is new, with coverage including coverage of cutting-edge
issues such as white-nose disease in bats, updates on Ebola virus in wild great
apes, and chytrid fungus in amphibians. Full-color photographs depict external
clinical signs for more accurate clinical recognition. Discussions of the "One
Medicine" concept include chapters addressing the interface between wildlife,
livestock, human, and ecosystem health. New sections cover Edentates, Marsupials,
Carnivores, Perrissodactyla, and Camelids. Over 100 new tables provide a quick
reference to a wide range of topics. An emphasis on conserving threatened and
endangered species globally involves 102 expert authors representing 12 different
countries.
Hufkrankheiten Diagnostik - Therapie - orthopädischer Beschlag Andrea Floyd
2009-08-21 Illustriert mit eindrucksvollen, übersichtlich beschrifteten Bildern
werden Ihnen Anatomie und Biomechanik, Diagnostik und Pathologie der Zehe und des
Hufs praxisnah erklärt. Schwerpunkte: Bildgebende Verfahren (Röntgentechnik, CT,
Szintigraphie, Sonographie,Thermographie, MRT) Sechs Kapitel zum Thema Hufrehe mit
aktuellem Wissen zu Diagnostik und Therapie Hufbeschlag, insbesondere
Beschlagstechniken für die wichtigsten Sportdisziplinen Dieses Buch kann mehr! Der
Titel hat Anbindung an das Elsevier-Portal! Der Code im Buch schaltet zusätzliche
Inhalte im Internet frei*. Mit dem Zugang zum Elsevier-Portal haben Sie Zugriff
auf: Spezielle Kapitel zur Biomechanik und zur funktionellen Anatomie
Interdisziplinären Ansätzen zur Hufgesundheit, um erfolgreich im Team "Tierarzt,
Hufschmied und Pferdehalten" arbeiten zu können Links zu wichtigen Instituten,
Organisationen und Verbänden
Krankheiten des Pferdes Hanns-Jürgen Wintzer 1999
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Equine Infectious Diseases E-Book Debra C. Sellon 2013-10-01 Ideal for both
practitioners and students, this comprehensive resource covers the diagnosis,
treatment, and prevention of infectious disease in horses. Organized by infectious
agent — virus, bacterial and rickettsial, protazoal, and fungal — it includes
complete coverage of the individual diseases caused by each type of agent. A
section on clinical problems examines conditions such as ocular infections, CNS
infections, and skin infections. It also addresses the importance of preventing
and controlling infectious disease outbreaks with coverage of epidemiology,
biosecurity, antimicrobial therapy, and recognizing foreign equine diseases. Fullcolor photos and illustrations provide clear, accurate representations of the
clinical appearance of infectious diseases. Features the most recent information
on the global threat of newly emergent diseases such as African Horse Sickness.
Includes a comprehensive section on the prevention and control of infectious
diseases. More than 60 expert contributors share their knowledge and expertise in
equine infectious disease. A companion CD-ROM, packaged with the book, includes
complete references linked to PubMed.
Equine Acute Abdomen Nathaniel A. White 2009-10-31 This title allows users to
effectively diagnose and treat any acute disease of the stomach, intestines,
peritoneum, liver, and abdominal wall. Its authorship includes over 20
internationally recognized experts that provide critical information needed by
practitioners for management of abdominal diseases. This informative resource
provides a thorough discussion of normal and abnormal anatomy and physiology.
Surgical techniques are broken down into an easy-to-read step-by-step format. This
highly visual presentation, with over 410 illustrations, is a necessary edition to
an equine practitioner’s library. Published by Teton New Media in the USA and
distributed by Manson Publishing outside of North America.
Pferdeheilkunde 1998
Current Therapy in Equine Medicine Norman Edward Robinson 2009 Stay up-to-date on
the latest advances and current issues in equine medicine with this handy
reference for the busy equine practitioner, large animal veterinarian, or student.
This edition of Current Therapy in Equine Medicine brings you thorough coverage
and expert advice on selected topics in areas that have seen significant advances
in the last 5 years. Content emphasizes the practical aspects of diagnosis and
treatment and provides details for therapeutic regimens. Arranged primarily by
body system, the text also features sections on infectious diseases, foal
diseases, nutrition, and toxicology. With this cutting-edge information all in one
reliable source, you'll increase your awareness of key therapies in less time.
Focuses on the latest therapy for equine diseases, emphasizing detailed
discussions and the most reliable and current information. Organized approach to
important problems brings you up-to-date, practical information organized by organ
system. Concise, easy-to-read format saves you time; most articles provide
essential information in 2 to 5 pages. Renowned group of contributors share their
expertise on the timely topics you need to know about. Photos enhance information.
Line drawings illustrate important concepts. NEW! Emerging topics include issues
such as disinfection in equine hospitals; complimentary modalities to traditional
medicine; chemotherapy for oncological diseases; and protecting yourself with
medical records. Each section has NEW topics including medical management of
critically ill foals in the field; oral cavity masses; radiology of sinuses and
teeth; biochemical tests for myocardial injury; protozoal myeloencephalitis
update; management of bladder uroliths; skin grafting; managing the high-risk
pregnancy; shock wave therapy; and more!
Sheep, Goat, and Cervid Medicine - E-Book D. G. Pugh 2020-01-07 Get practical
answers from the only guide on the care of sheep, goats, and cervids!
Authoritative yet easy to read, Sheep, Goat and Cervid Medicine, 3rd Edition
covers all the latest advances in the field, including diseases and medical
treatment, surgery, pain management, theriogenology, and nutrition. Clear
instructions and hundreds of full-color photographs guide you step by step through
common procedures including restraint for examination, administration of drugs,
blood collection, and grooming. New to this edition is coverage of deer and elk
robinsons-current-therapy-in-equine-medicine-7e-current-veterinary-therapy

medicine, reflecting the growing interest in these ruminants. Written by an expert
team led by Dr. D.G. Pugh, this comprehensive reference is ideal for veterinarians
and also for owners of sheep and goats. Clear writing style and consistent
organization makes the book easy to understand and use, with disease chapters
including pathogenesis, clinical signs, diagnosis, treatment, and prevention.
Coverage of both surgery and medicine in each body systems chapter makes it easier
to choose between treatment options for specific disorders. Superbly illustrated
surgical procedures clearly demonstrate the steps to follow in performing medical
and reproductive surgery. Diverse, expert contributors include the most
experienced authorities, each providing current information on the care of
valuable breeding stock as well as pets. Useful appendixes, now including
veterinary feed directives, offer convenient access to information on drugs and
drug dosages, fluid therapy, and normal values and conversions. Consistent,
logical format in each body systems chapter makes information easy to find by
beginning with physical examination and diagnostic procedures, followed by
discussions of common diseases that involve the system. Comprehensive Feeding and
Nutrition chapter covers diet evaluation, method of balancing rations, total
parenteral nutrition, and examples of nutritious diets. Explanation of the
differences in normal behavior between sheep and goats shows how they are not the
same, and require different methods of treatment. NEW! Coverage of cervids has
been added to chapters throughout the book, reflecting the growing popularity of
deer and elk. NEW! Thorough content updates are made throughout the book and
reflect the latest research evidence. NEW! 170 new clinical photos have been
added. NEW! Anesthesia and Pain Management chapter includes a new section on pain
management strategies, reflecting the emphasis on controlling pain in small
ruminants. NEW! Expert Consult website offers an online version of the book,
making it easy to search the entire book electronically. NEW! Two new authors are
respected and well-known veterinary medicine experts and educators: Dr. Misty
Edmondson and Dr. Thomas Passler.
Pascoe's Principles and Practice of Equine Dermatology E-Book Derek C. Knottenbelt
2009-06-24 Professor Knottenbelt’s approach is clear, authoritative and based on
many years experience in treating equine dermatological conditions. The book
presents over 650 photographs, most of them new and unique to this edition, and
the accompanying CD-ROM offers an image library with over 300 extra illustrations.
The new edition is designed as a fully practical, highly illustrated guide to skin
diseases in the horse. It emphasizes how to obtain an accurate differential
diagnosis and arrive at correct decisions for the appropriate treatment of a
condition. The book includes the full range of skin diseases and conditions
commonly encountered in equine practice. Rarer disorders and those with a limited
geographical distribution are also reviewed, and there are separate chapters on
diseases of the hoof, skin wounds, neoplastic diseases and the various
dermatologic syndromes that are encountered in the horse. A practical guide
emphasizing how to distinguish conditions of similar appearance but different
implication for diagnosis, management, and prognosis. A unique ready reckoner (key
points chart) is included in each disorder to allow rapid summary information
acquisition and use for practitioners and students at all levels. Offers expert
guidance with algorithms for decision making and treatment choices and considers
syndromes as well as the diseases involved in the differential diagnosis and
investigation. Focuses on commonly encountered skin diseases but includes rarer
disorders. Covers skin conditions of the horse occurring worldwide. An extensive
unique section on neoplastic disease is included. Includes discussion of hoof
disorders and skin wounds. Superbly illustrated with over 650 full-colour figures.
Contains CD-ROM with image library offering over 300 extra illustrations. fully
updated through-out includes new colour illustrations
Equine Neonatal Medicine and Surgery E-Book Derek C. Knottenbelt 2004-11-11 An
ideal companion to Knottenbelt's Equine Stud Farm Medicine and Surgery, this
comprehensive text covers all aspects of veterinary care of the foal — from birth
through weaning. Describing appropriate procedures for clinical assessment of the
new-born foal, it addresses emergency interventions, resuscitation, and critical
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care. Disorders of growth and nutrition are reviewed, as well as congenital or
inherited abnormalities of each of the major body systems. Plus, a unique section
on special syndromes provides more than 200 color photographs carefully selected
from the authors' extensive collection. Content is concise, informative, and easy
to read. Full-color photographs illustrate common disorders, congenital defects,
and more. Flowcharts summarize key diagnostic tests and findings. Numerous charts
and tables provide easy access to key data. Appendices present key data, treatment
protocols, techniques, and procedures in a quick-reference format.
National Library of Medicine Current Catalog National Library of Medicine (U.S.)
1984
Management of Emergency Cases on the Farm, An Issue of Veterinary Clinics of North
America: Equine Practice, E-Book Isabelle Kilcoyne 2021-07-12 In this issue of
Veterinary Clinics: Equine Practice, guest editor Isabelle Kilcoyne brings her
considerable expertise to the topic of Management of Emergency Cases on the Farm.
Provides in-depth, clinical reviews on Management of Emergency Cases on the Farm,
providing actionable insights for veterinary practice. Presents the latest
information on this timely, focused topic under the leadership of experienced
editors in the field; Authors synthesize and distill the latest research and
practice guidelines to create these timely topic-based reviews.
Current Therapy in Equine Medicine 1997
Rabies Pam Wilson 2019-03-23 Written by leaders in medicine and veterinary
medicine, this compact volume is a practical, up-to-date resource for information
and recommendations on potential and actual rabies cases. Useful for medical,
veterinary, and public health personnel, it helps you quickly determine the
correct steps to follow regarding a possible rabies exposure, including assessing
the situation, determining diagnosis and treatment options, and answering
questions from patients and clients about the virus. Clear, concise explanations
and illustrations ensure that you have the most up-to-date information available
at your fingertips in time-sensitive situations. Presents real-life examples of
potential rabies exposures that can be readily accessed and implemented. Explains
how to determine if postexposure prophylaxis (PEP) is warranted, provides patient
education and prevention tips, and contains case studies that show how to respond
to real-life questions from patients and clients. Includes pertinent coverage of
common myths and legends of rabies. Consolidates today’s available information and
guidance into a single, convenient resource.
Current Therapy in Large Animal Theriogenology - E-Book Robert S. Youngquist
2006-11-23 An essential resource for both students and practitioners, this
comprehensive text provides practical, up-to-date information about normal
reproduction and reproductive disorders in horses, cattle, small ruminants, swine,
llamas, and other livestock. Featuring contributions from experts in the field,
each section is devoted to a different large animal species and begins with a
review of the clinically relevant aspects of the reproductive anatomy and
physiology of both males and females. Key topics include the evaluation of
breeding soundness, pregnancy diagnosis, diagnosis and treatment of infertility,
abortion, obstetrics, surgery of the reproductive tract, care of neonates, and the
latest reproductive technology. Includes coverage of all large animal species. All
sections provide a review of clinically pertinent reproductive physiology and
anatomy of males and females of each species. Complete coverage of the most
current reproductive technology, including embryo transfer, estrous
synchronization, and artificial insemination. A new section on alternative farming
that addresses reproduction in bison, elk, and deer. New to the equine section:
stallion management, infertility, and breeding soundness evaluation. New to the
bovine section: estrous cycle synchronization, reproductive biotechnology,
ultrasonographic determination of fetal gender, heifer development, and diagnosis
of abortion. New to the porcine section: artificial insemination, boar/stud
management, diseases of postpartum period, and infectious disease control. New to
the llama section: infectious disease and nutrition.
Equine Sports Medicine and Surgery Kenneth W Hinchcliff 2013-07-01 Equine Sports
Medicine and Surgery provides the most up-to-date, in-depth coverage of the basic
robinsons-current-therapy-in-equine-medicine-7e-current-veterinary-therapy

and clinical sciences required for management of the equine athlete. The unique
treatment of exercise physiology and training within a clinical context, together
with detailed review of all diseases affecting athletic horses, makes this the
most comprehensive text available. The book will provide a thorough grounding in
the basic physiology of each body system, and in particular the responses of each
body system to exercise and training, that will be separate, but highly relevant
to, the succeeding sections on clinical disorders of each body system. The highly
respected editors have brought together an internationally renowned team of 50
contributors, producing the ultimate reference for veterinarians, students, horseowners, and all those involved in the world of equine athletics. High quality
artwork, including relevant radiographic, ultrasonographic, CAT scan, and MRI
images, aid understanding and diagnosis Provides a truly international
perspective, including guidelines pertinent to different geographic areas, and
racing jurisdictions In-depth coverage of the role of the veterinarian in the
management of athletic horses Explores the use of complementary therapies ~
Equine Internal Medicine - E-Book Stephen M. Reed 2017-10-25 Confidently diagnose,
treat, and manage patient conditions with the only comprehensive book on the
market devoted solely to equine internal medicine. Filled with fully updated
content on principles of treatment and contributions from internationally known
equine experts, Equine Internal Medicine, 4th Edition focuses on the basic
pathophysiologic mechanisms that underlie the development of various equine
diseases. A problem-based approach outlines how to apply the latest clinical
evidence directly to the conditions you will encounter in practice. A new
companion website with over 120 video clips presents diseases and disorders that
cannot be explained as well through words Updated information throughout,
including the most recent drug information. Current and well-referenced content on
equine diseases and treatment techniques cites the latest books and journals.
Internationally known equine experts present information on problems affecting
horses throughout the world — and provide contributions that enable practitioners
and students to approach disease and treatment of equine patients with more
authority and understanding. User-friendly exterior and interior design makes the
book appealing to both the equine internal medicine practitioner and the
veterinary student. Easy-to-find information facilitates a more thorough
understanding with minimal frustration. Organized and consistent coverage among
chapters allows you to easily find information on a specific topic. NEW! Fully
updated and revised sections on disorders and principles of treatment. NEW!
Problem-based approach outlines how to apply the latest clinical evidence directly
to the conditions you will encounter in practice. NEW! Pathophysiology is
emphasized throughout, providing a sound basis for discussions of the diagnosis,
treatment, and prognosis that follow. NEW! Body systems chapters begin with a
thorough discussion of the diagnostic method appropriate to the system, including
physical examination, clinical pathology, radiography, endoscopy, and
ultrasonography. NEW and UNIQUE! Companion website includes more than 120 video
clips linked to content from chapters on cardiovascular and neurologic system
disorders. NEW! Flow charts, diagrams, and algorithms clarify complex material.
Hauterkrankungen bei Pferden Marianne M. Sloet van Oldruitenborgh-Oosterbaan
2010-12-06 Vetpraxis Spezial zu Hauterkrankungen bei Pferden bietet dem
Pferdepraktiker einen komprimierten Einstieg in dieses Spezialgebiet. Die Autorin
liefert praktische Tipps für die dermatologische Diagnostik und Kernfakten zu den
wichtigsten Hauterkrankungen unterschiedlicher Genese. Über 150 Abbildungen
veranschaulichen das Thema.
Equine Wound Management Christine Theoret 2016-10-12 Now in its third edition,
Equine Wound Management is the authoritative resource for both theoretical and
practical information on the care of wounds in horses. The most comprehensive
resource on managing equine wounds Organized by body region Over 750 color
photographs Summaries at the beginning of each chapter and highlighted key
information aid readers to rapidly find relevant information Companion website
offers videos, interactive multiple choice questions and answers, case studies,
and images from the book for download
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Robinson's Current Therapy in Equine Medicine Kim A. Sprayberry 2014-06-27 Stay
up-to-date on the latest advances and current issues in equine medicine with this
handy reference for the busy equine practitioner, large animal veterinarian, or
student. This edition of Current Therapy in Equine Medicine brings you thorough
coverage and expert advice on selected topics in areas that have seen significant
advances in the last 5 years. Content emphasizes the practical aspects of
diagnosis and treatment and provides details for therapeutic regimens. Arranged
primarily by body system, the text also features sections on infectious diseases,
foal diseases, nutrition, and toxicology. With this cutting-edge information all
in one reliable source, you'll increase your awareness of key therapies in less
time. Key topics include all-new coverage of the latest developments in imaging,
biosecurity strategies for individual horse owners and owners of commercial farms
and stables, diseases affecting horses at various ages, and a review of colic and
other GI tract conditions. A recognized panel of nearly 200 expert contributors
represents thriving private equine practices, referral hospitals, and academia,
and provides insight on challenges, developments, and differing perspectives from
around the world. A succinct approach is used to discuss pathophysiology and
diagnosis, but therapeutics are covered in detail. The Current Therapy format
focuses on emerging trends, treatment protocols, and diagnostic updates new to the
field, providing timely information on the latest advances in equine medicine. A
body systems organization makes it easy to find solutions for specific disorders.
Suggested readings at the end of each chapter cite peer-reviewed articles and
other sources for further research and study. ALL-NEW topics provide updates on
infectious diseases, including herpesvirus, equine granulocytic anaplasmosis, and
lawsonia infection and proliferative enteropathy; pain diagnosis and multimodal
management; management of thoracic and airway trauma, imaging, endoscopy, and
other diagnostic procedures for the acute abdomen; and neurologic injury. 212
concise, NEW chapters include both a succinct guide to diagnosis of disorders and
a detailed discussion of therapy. NEW images demonstrate advances in various
imaging techniques. Thoroughly updated drug appendices, including all-new coverage
of drug dosages for donkeys and mules, provide a handy, quick reference for the
clinical setting.
1995 Michigan Veterinary Conference 1995
Equine Dermatology - E-Book Danny W. Scott 2010-12-01 Diagnose, treat, and manage
equine skin disorders with the most comprehensive reference available! With 900
full-color photos, Equine Dermatology covers skin diseases ranging from those that
merely annoy the horse to others that interfere with the horse's ability to
function in riding, working, or show. Thorough coverage includes essential basics
and practical diagnostic methods, therapies, and specific abnormalities and
defects. The book describes the structure and function of the skin, and discusses
disorders including bacterial, fungal, parasitic, viral, protozoal, allergic,
immune-mediated, endocrine, metabolic, and nutritional diseases. It also covers
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congenital and hereditary defects, pigmentation abnormalities, keratinization
defects, environmental skin diseases, and skin tumors. Written by renowned equine
dermatologists Danny Scott and Bill Miller, this all-inclusive resource covers the
latest dermatologic topics and the newest therapies. Current, comprehensive
coverage includes every known equine dermatosis. An emphasis on differential
diagnosis includes key differentials and breed predilections for each disease,
especially helpful when you have only a specimen and an incomplete history to work
with. A consistent format makes it easy to locate information on each skin
disorder, including a clinical description, its cause and pathogenesis, clinical
features, clinical management, diagnosis, treatment, and any zoonotic aspects.
Expert authors Danny W. Scott, DVM, and William H. Miller, Jr., VMD, offer years
of knowledge, experience, and their vast image collections. Diagnostic tables in
each chapter provide a quick reference for identifying lesions and disorders. An
extensive list of references at the end of each chapter includes recommendations
for further reading. New coverage of dermatologic conditions includes the latest
topics and emerging disorders such as chronic progressive lymphedema,
herpesvirus-2-associated dermatitis, salmonella-associated dermatoses, and nodular
auricular chondropathy. Updated Diagnostic Methods chapter covers multiple methods
of developing a differential diagnosis list based on breed, lesion type, patterns,
and location. A focus on common clinical problems highlights the conditions most
likely to be seen in practice. Almost 1,000 full-color photos of skin disorders
make it easy to distinguish clinical characteristics and variations of normal and
abnormal for accurate diagnosis and therapy.
Equine Medicine, Surgery and Reproduction - E-Book Tim Mair 2013-01-23 The new
edition of this introductory-level textbook continues to offer a concise and
approachable bridge between student lecture notes and more detailed clinical
reference works. All aspects of equine medicine, surgery and reproduction are
covered in a single, convenient volume. The second edition has been subject to an
extensive revision, with each chapter updated and new chapters added to cover
wound management, critical care, anaesthesia and sedation, and diagnostic imaging.
While offering key information in an easily and quickly digested format for
clinical veterinary students and practising veterinary surgeons, this second
edition of Equine Medicine, Surgery and Reproduction will also be relevant to
students undertaking equine science degrees, and to professional horse owners and
trainers. The wide range of international contributors, highly experienced and all
experts in their fields, ensures that the new edition of this popular all-in-one
resource remains as indispensable as ever. Comprehensive coverage of all areas of
equine medicine, surgery and reproduction Easy-to-use format Completely revised
since the first edition with new chapters added Now with over 100 new
illustrations including colour photographs Includes diagnostic and therapeutic
information as well as descriptions of commonly employed clinical techniques
Includes lists of important differential diagnoses for common clinical signs
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